

The Graduate School and University Center

of the City University of New York

Ph.D. Program in Spanish Graduate Center: 33 West 42 Street, New York, N.Y. 10036 212 790-4484

October 20, 1982

Professor José Ferrater-Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pa.

Dear Professor Ferrater:

We at the Graduate School of C.U.N.Y. are also preparing a Symposium on Ortega to be held on May 5, 1983 right here at the above address. Such an undertaking would be decidedly incomplete without your participation. I am, therefore, respectfully inviting you to partake of our intellectual banquet.

The idea is to have the entire thing in English in order to seduce people into accepting Ortega as a full-fledged and important member of the world philosophical community. Because of your eminence and your remarkable command of English, it would seem proper if you could start off the entire celebration with an over-all view of Ortega's career and contributions. I remember how eloquent and instructive you were years ago at Queens, and I hope you will accept the above invitation.

We can offer you an honorarium of \$300.00. I look forward to your answer.

Very truly yours,

Martin Nozick Executive Officer

rp

cc: Professor Thomas Mermall